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Michael Potter 

Committee for TEO 

Room 375a 

Parliament Buildings 

Ballymiscaw 
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BT4 3XX           

                             3 February 2022 

 

Dear Michael 

 

COMMON FRAMEWORKS PROGRAMME 
 

Thank you for your letter of 21 January seeking an update on what will happen with 
Common Frameworks that have not been scrutinised before the expected dissolution 
of the Assembly in March. 
 
The Common Frameworks Project Board that has overseen development of the 
Common Frameworks programme is currently considering the options for finalising 
Frameworks following the Assembly elections. This will include consideration of the 
process for any Common Frameworks that have not been scrutinised by the relevant 
Assembly Committee before dissolution. 
 
I will provide a further update once these considerations are complete. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
[signed] 
 
 
 
DAVID MCCREEDY 
Departmental Assembly Liaison Officer 
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FROM:  

  

Michael Potter  
Clerk to the Committee for the Executive Office     

DATE:  
  

21 January 2022  

TO:  David McCreedy    
TEO DALO 

  
  

COMMON FRAMEWORKS   
  

Dear David, 

 

At its meeting of 19 January 2022 the Committee for the Executive Office considered 

correspondence from the NIA EU Affairs Manager on the progress of the Common 

Frameworks Programme. Members raised concerns at the progress of the Common 

Frameworks, noting that scrutiny of the Frameworks is to be completed by the 

expected dissolution of the Assembly in March 2022.  

 

Members agreed that I write to you to ask what happens with the Frameworks which 

have not been scrutinised by the Assembly before dissolution.  

 

Best regards 

 

 

  

  

 

  

Michael Potter Clerk to the Committee for the Executive Office  
  

 




